Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD

From: Crawford Maccallum <mccallum@unm.edu>
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 4:13 PM

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

Cc: Camilla Feibelman

Subject: [EXT] Oil Conservation Commission hearings

Dear Commission:

| would like to speak to the Commission on January 11,12,0or 13, 2021 in the 4:30-5 pm time slot,
in favor of strong methane emission rules.

| am:

Crawford MacCallum
mccallum@unm.edu
Sandia Labs (retired)
505 573 9493

| appreciate the opportunity to speak.

Crawford MacCallum



